
 

SLT Meeting Monday October 18th, 2021 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:09 by Sr. Sinchi.   
  
Minutes from the September 20th, 2021 meeting were called for approval. Mr. Daub motioned 

to approve the minutes, Ashanti Ramirez offered a second.  
 

 
 SEL ice breaker question: What was a highlight from your weekend? 

 Old Business: a) Update on vacancies (parent and 12th grade student rep) b) 

decision on posting notes online: Julia Cantor, a twelfth grade student will be present 

starting at the November SLT meeting. At tomorrow’s PA elections, there will be 

further discussion on the new parent representatives. Sr. Sinchi will post the September 

notes.  

 BIG THANK YOU TO PA for providing pizza at the freshman mixer, BIG 

SUCCESS: Freshmen students vocalized their excitement about the event and at the 

end of the mixer, students began giving shout-outs to one another. There will be an 

estimate of three mixers per grade during the 2021-2022 school year.  

New Business:  
 Principal’s Report (Dr. Froner): Dr. Froner reflects that the daily SEL practices are 

going well. He gave a shout out to Tamar who began providing alternative check-in 

questions to teachers before first period via the loudspeaker. Dr. Froner states that his 

instructional vision for this year is to provide SEL practices as a resource for stress 

management.  

 Inquiry about skateboard lockers for students (Sinchi, Farulla, 11th grade 

student): Dr. Froner wonders if the PA can fund a skateboard locker for students by 

the bike rack. Ms. Byala will bring the offer to the PA. Dr. Froner proposes that 

MHSHS  offers to purchase the skate rack for the MLK campus. Ms. Farulla estimates 

that 8-10 students have asked for the skateboard locker as of this year. In addition, she 

adds that it is a form of self regulation for students with IEPs and could have many 

benefits for our school.  

  9th grade representative?: Tamar expresses that student council elections will occur 

mid-November. Following elections, the teachers will select the SLT representative 

from the grade representatives. The SLT discusses having two representatives per 

grade instead of one.  

 What is the school budget looking like? (SLT View) Enrollment? What are we 

expecting as we approach the October 31st deadline? Dr. Froner received the report 

over the weekend: The mid-year adjustment will be released on October 31st and 

MHSHS is anticipating a $60,000 adjustment. For the 2021-2022 admissions cycle we 

will need to follow up with enrollment regarding the Discovery Program admissions 

dates.  

 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:51. 
 


